
 
 
  

Reminder: TSX Market Maker Self-Trade 
Enhancements 
 ​TMX Market Operations would like to remind all clients that the enhancements detailed in 
Equities Trading​ ​Notice 2019-037​ will be implemented in Production effective ​Monday 
November 4th, 2019.  ​These enhancements will allow TSX Market Makers to utilize the 
self-trade key to prevent or suppress trades against incoming orders with the same self-trade key. 
TSX Market Makers who have not already done so are encouraged to reach out to TSX Trading 
Services to provide a self-trade key for each RT Trader ID. 

There are no changes to our order entry and market data feed specifications as a result of these                  
changes. 

For additional information, please contact ​TSX Trading Services​ at 416-947-4357. 
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